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Silver Medallion Basic Beach Management 
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Summary 
This memorandum provides the relevant information for the Silver Medallion Basic Beach 
Management course on Saturday 23rd of August 2014 

Objective 

The aim of this course is to provide participants with knowledge in the following; 
Responsibilities and duties of a lifesaver and beach manager, Legislation and regulations 
relevant to your beach, Managing your beach and the public, Media Management, Liaising 
with other organisations, Risk Management, Search and Rescue, Patrol Methods as well 
as knowledge and experience required to manage a beach in emergency and no-
emergency situations. 

 
 
 

Course Name:  Silver Medallion Basic Beach Management 
 
Course Date:  Saturday 23rd of August 
 
Location:  SLSCC HQ 
   7/4 Teamster Close, 
                                           Tuggerah NSW 2259           
 
Time:   9:00am – 4:00pm 
 
 
Prerequisites:  - Be 17 years of age 
   - Hold a Bronze Medallion (non-proficient is OK) 
   - Be proficient in either; Bronze Medallion, Radio Operator, ARTC,  

                               Apply First Aid or Spinal Management 
 

 
Upon successful completion of this course participants will receive the SLSA SM Basic Beach Management 
Certificate and receive the following nationally recognised units of competencies: 
 
PUATEA002B – Work autonomously 
PUAOPE027A – Undertake beach safety management activities 
BSBFLM312C – Contribute to team effectiveness 

 
If you are interested in the course please book through your clubs Chief Training Officer or Club Secretary. 
Clubs are to send all relevant participant information to Jonathan Donnelly at support@slscc.com.au by 
Wednesday 20th of August. 

 
* Please note that this course will only go ahead if the minimum participant numbers are reached * 

 
Regards, 
 
Jonathan Donnelly 
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